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10th November 2023  
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
PTFA Christmas Market – 30th November 2023 - 6.00–9.00pm 
 
Thank you so much for sending in House coloured food, drink and small gifts for the House coloured hampers – they are 
starting to look amazing!  Please do keep sending items in, we are still collecting.   
 
Hampers will be part of the raffle at our Christmas market on 30th November 2023.   
 
We couldn’t do this without your support – thank you so much.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Bev Saddington  
On behalf of the PTFA  
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